
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good morning Chairman Patten, Vice-Chairman Greg Kessel and distinguished Senators 

of the Energy & Natural Resources Committee.  My name is Donald Longmuir and I am a 

Representative from District 2 which includes Burke County, Divide County and parts of 

Mountrail and Williams Counties.  I appear before you today to introduce HB1174 on 

behalf of North Dakota Game & Fish Department (NDG&F) NDG&F brought to my 

attention that they did not have the ability to have students job shadow them.  This can 

be an effective way to expose students to the functions of the NDG&F and possibly 

attract young people into careers available in NDG&F.   

Following me is Bill Haase, NDG&F Department who would be able to respond to any 

questions you may have regarding HB1174. 

Thank you for your time and attention and I will respond to any questions you may have 

for me. 


